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To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: FW: Misprint of FCC Authorization - Chevron USA Inc,

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***

-----Original Message-—-

From: Buckley, Elizabeth A. [mailto:Buckley@khlaw.com]
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2006 3:35 PM

To: Scott Kotler

Subject: Misprint of FCC Authorization - Chevron USA Inc.

Dear Scott -
We are in receipt of the superseding authorization for Chevron USA's station ES00688 and thank your staff for its

wonderful support and assistance with the application that sought to add a secondary hub and additional remote
antennas.

Our copy of the license, and MyIBFS software, indicates that the call sign was inadvertantly changed from
ES00688 to 040E900688. A copy of the current authorization is attached.

Will you please provide us with direction on what we can do to secure a replacement authorization that reflects
the call sign ES006887

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.
Thank you, Elizabeth

<<0637_001.pdf>>

Elizabeth Buckley-Anderson

FCC/FAA Licensing Specialist

Keller and Heckman LLP
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